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Comments: Hello Carolyn,

I hope this finds you well and enjoying spring, finally! We have been appreciating the opportunities to meet with
your staff at the in person and online meetings for the Forest Plan Revision process.

Please find enclosed a letter from several local conservation organizations requesting an extension on the
comment period for the Wild and Scenic Rivers and Wilderness Inventories. | attempted to attend the webinar on
Wilderness Inventories this week, however Teams would not let me in. | hope they use zoom in the future as it is
more reliable to use. | will attend the in-person workshop next week.

Thank you very much for all you are doing.

Sincerely,

Patty Ames



